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Nadeem Jan

From: Mohammadilyas Ilyas <mohammadilyasilyas0@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, 14 March, 2020 1:11 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: Shahid Ali; KHAN, Faizan; ABBAS, Waseem; peoorakzai@gmail.com; peoorakzai2

@gmail.com; anwarr@who.int; pdafrkohat@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Reponse to explanation letter.

Dears, 
As I have been appointed as UCPO of Spidar Ali Khel upper orakzai District.  
From the first day of my duty l work with wholeheartedly to eradicate polio virus as soon as possible.  
On the 3rd March,   I have sent  headcount to DPCR office that I have to visit  to Wublan village  to 
observe  whether  under 5 children  are available  or not over there. Because the people had been migrated 
to  nearby districts of K.P. so the younger who have ability of working have been returned except under 5 years 
children.  
First of all, mobile  network does not work properly  so each villagers have to keep Mobile where signal  can 
access is possible.  
So I had kept my Mobile  to signal at my home and I had gone to field. 
Dr Abas visited to the area where his Vigo could easily go but did not visit my duty centre. 
The Spider Ali Khel upper orakzai District is very tough area only one road leads to the one side of Spidar ¡¡ so 
the rest of the area has to cover by feet. 
    If you want me to sit on the road side to meet the officers so I agree on this. 
And further  
 
 
 
 
On Thu, 12 Mar 2020, 3:26 p.m. Nadeem Jan, <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Muhammad Ilyas, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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